
From: Stebbings, Kate <Kate_Stebbings@transmountain.com>  
Sent: April 24, 2020 12:00 PM 
To: Graham Daneluz <Gdaneluz@fvrd.ca> 
Subject: Trans Mountain Construction Notification - Spread 5B (May 2020 - October 2022) 
 
Good afternoon Graham – please see attached notification regarding the start of pre-construction 
activities in Spread 5B between the Coquihalla Summit and Popkum. Pre-construction includes survey 
and sweep (already underway), preparation of the right-of-way as well as the potential development of 
temporary worksites.  
 
Pipeline construction Spread 5B is anticipated to begin in Q3 2020. The construction activities are also 
described in the notification. Trans Mountain is working to confirm the camp community location for 
Spread 5B and anticipates a decision in the near future.  
 
This notification will be sent to Indigenous communities, key stakeholders, landowners.  The information 
will also be posted on our website. Once construction activity is underway, an auto-generated e-
newsletter will be issued to those who are registered to receive community construction updates via 
www.transmountain.com. A postcard mailout and local advertising will be completed closer to the start 
of construction.  
 
Please share this information with the FVRD Board and staff as appropriate. Let me know if you have any 
questions or concerns.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Kate Stebbings |  MA, Accredited Business Communicator 

Senior Community Liaison, Stakeholder Engagement and Communications 
Trans Mountain Expansion Project 
C: 250.318.8487 |1.866.514.6700 | www.transmountain.com 
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